
 

  

 

158 Washington Street, Winchester, MA 01890 

Phone:  781/729-0055  Fax:  781/721-6542 

Email:  info@stmaryswinchester.org  

Website:  www.stmary-winchester.org 

Rev. Paul K. Hurley,  Pastor 
 

MASSES 

 Weekends (Upper Church)  
  Saturday: 4:00pm 

 Sunday: 8:00am, 10:00am, 11:30am 
 

Weekdays (Lower Church) 
Monday – 6:45am 

      Monday Holidays—9:00am 
 Tuesday – 9:00am 
  Wednesday – 6:45am 
 Thursday – 6:45am 
 Friday – 6:45am and 9:00am 
      Saturday—12pm 
       

      Reminder:  The Rosary is prayed 30 minutes 
before weekday Masses.  

 

Fridays following 9am Mass:  Adoration begins 
following the 9am Mass with Exposition, the  
Chaplet of Divine Mercy is prayed at 3pm with 
evening prayer, Benediction and Reposition of the 
Blessed Sacrament at 5:00pm.   

    

Holy Days (Upper Church)   
      Masses at 6:45am, 9:00am and 7:00pm 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION   

Saturdays from 3:00 to 3:45pm 

BAPTISM  Please call the Parish Office for registration 
information. 

MARRIAGE  Arrangements for marriage should be 
made with the parish priest at least eight months in 
advance to allow for adequate preparation.  Please call 
the Parish Office to schedule an appointment. 

VISITATION TO THE SICK  We are most eager to 
help anyone who cannot celebrate Mass with us in 
church. If you wish to receive the sacraments of 
Reconciliation, Eucharist, or Anointing of the Sick, 
please call the Parish Office.  
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PARISH STAFF 
Pastor                          Rev. Paul Hurley 
Parochial Vicar                   Rev. Augustin Vondou 
Senior Deacon            Anthony DiLorenzo 

 

Finance & Operations Director                 Michael Fitzmaurice                  

Director of Music                                                 Jane O’Keefe                  

Business Office             Richard Randazzo 

Administrative Assistant                                   Anne Campbell 

       acampbell@stmaryswinchester.org  

PARISH OFFICE ADDRESS—CHANGED 
       160 Washington Street, Winchester, MA  01890 

 

PARISH OFFICE PHONE     781/729-0055 
,    
 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 

Monday-Friday 9am-5pm 
 

OFFICE OF MINISTRIES  & RELIGIOUS 

EDUCATION                                                 
Phone:  781/729-1965  

Email:   ccd@stmaryswinchester.org  
Religious Education Coordinator         Colleen DeBruyckere                            
Administrative Assistant                                 Colleen Marek 

Pastoral Care Coordinator                    LeiLanie D’Agostino 
 

Nursing Home Outreach:  LeiLanie D’Agostino,  

 Mike Heffernan and Mary Toomey 
 
 

Winchester Hospital Chaplain:  Mary Beth Moran  

         Phone: 781/729-9000 ext. 2295 
 
 

SAINT MARY’S SCHOOL  
Phone:  781/729-5515  ~  Fax:  781/729-1352  
Principal                                                          Jane O’Connor  

Director of Tuition & Admissions          Patricia Petrulavage 
 
 

PARISH COLLABORATIVE PLANNING 
www.disciplesinmission.com 
 

Transformed in Love 

Marriage Preparation Program 
 

Transformed in Love for engaged couples is the 

Archdiocesan program for marriage preparation.  

For upcoming 2019-2020 dates, locations and 

registration information, contact Liz Cotrupi at 

ecotrupi@rcab.org or visit  bostoncatholic.org/

transformedinlove. 

Adoration of the Most 

Blessed Sacrament 
 

When He returned, He found them asleep.  He said to 
Peter, "Simon, are you asleep?  Could you not keep 

watch for one hour?"                      Mark 14:37 
 

Come and spend the most peaceful hour (or part of 

an hour) of your week with Jesus.  Each Friday 

after the 9 AM Mass, the Blessed Sacrament is 

exposed upon the altar in the lower church.  The 

recitation of the Chaplet of Divine Mercy will take 

place at 3:00pm with evening prayer, Benediction 

and Reposition of the Blessed Sacrament at 

5:00pm.  Please join us.  We are committed to 

having at least two persons present at all times of 

Adoration.  There is a sign-in book in the 

Gathering Room near the entrance to the Mary 

Chapel.  If you can commit just one hour or more, 

please contact Ursula Koslowski at 781/729-6170 

or email:  ukos42@verizon.net.    

Council of Social Concern 
Items for the month of January: 

 

Canned fruit 

Condiments (mustard, mayo, relish, catsup) 

64 oz. Apple juice 
 

Donations may be left in the bin  

at the Winchester Stop & Shop 

Hearing Assistance Devices Available 
 

Did you know that St. Mary Church has a Personal 

PA Tour Guide System available for those with 

difficulty hearing?  The parish has three 

lightweight, multi-channel systems that help listen 

directly to the sound coming through the public 

address system.  Volume controls are easy to use.  

If you want to use the Personal PA  Tour Guide, 

simply come to the sacristy before Mass to borrow 

a unit, and return it after Mass. 

Scripture for the week of January 5, 2020 

5  SUN  Is 60:1-6/Eph 3:2-3a, 5-6/Mt 2:1-12 

6 Mon 1 Jn 3:22-4:6/Mt 4:12-17, 23-25 

7 Tue 1 Jn 4:7-10/Mk 6:34-44 

8 Wed 1 Jn 4:11-18/Mk 6:45-52 

9 Thu 1 Jn 4:19—5:4/Lk 4:14-22a 

10 Fri 1 Jn 5:5-13/Lk 5:12-16 

11 Sat 1 Jn 5:14-21/Jn 3:22-30 

12 SUN  Is 42:1-4, 6-7/Acts 10:34-38/Mt 3:13-17  
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Epiphany of the Lord 

 

We know this story so well it is a good example of 
perseverance. The Magi were determined to follow the 
star - “overjoyed at seeing the star…  and on entering 
the house they saw the child with Mary his mother... and 
did him homage.” Our culture urges us to follow a lot of 
“stars” these days: sports stars, rock stars, movie stars, 
stars famous for any number of reasons. But the question 
is, do they lead us to Christ? Maybe it’s time to take a 
lesson from the Magi and look for Christ. These other 
“stars” will come and go, but Jesus Christ will never 
leave us!  

COLLECTION SCHEDULE  

     

 Jan. 4/5  Italian Home for Children 

 Jan. 18/19  Parish Monthly Collection 

 Jan. 25/26  Church in Latin America 
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2019 Christmas Memorial  

Flower Donations 
 

These are the loved ones you chose to honor during this 

Christmas season.  We do our best to be accurate, and 

please accept our sincerest apologies for any omissions 

or misspellings. 
 

The McCormack Family 

Kenneth P. Arena 

The Williamson Family 

Daniel F. and Rita P. Owens 

The Vitello Family 

Edward Babula 

Aniche Babula 

Roman Zabkowicz 

The Leydon Family 

Robert Paine, Jr. 

The DiLuzio Family 

Eugenia Jankowiak 

Margaret Dolan Andrews 

Stephanie Rupinski 

Tom and Lois Drapeau 

Ed Dawson  

Italian Home for Children:   

Special Collection on January 4 and 5 
 

On January 4/5, we will have special envelopes at the 

back of the Church for donations to The Italian Home 

for Children. They will be stamped to indicate that the 

contributions are from St. Mary Parish. They may be 

taken and mailed from your home. 
  
The devastating influenza epidemic of 1918 orphaned 

many Italian children of Boston's North End, and the 

community and clergy responded by establishing the 

Italian Home for Children to care for these orphans. 

During the first fifty years, Franciscan sisters devoted 

their lives to raising and teaching thousands of children 

at the Home. As decades passed, the needs of the 

children arriving at the Home began to reflect more 

complex crises. Today, the Home's focus is providing 

residential and day treatment services for emotionally 

disturbed children of all nationalities. Licensed by the 

Commonwealth of Massachusetts, the Home provides a 

comprehensive network of services to emotionally 

disturbed boys and girls between the ages of 4 and 13. 

All of the services provided by the Italian Home for 

Children are directed toward our primary goal: The 

reunification of the children with their own or alternative 

families and/or the preservation of families at risk.   

Mass in the Community 
 

This week Fr. Augustin will be celebrating Mass at 

Winchester Rehab and Nursing Center on Monday.  

Please keep all people who are not able to participate in 

Mass in your prayers.  If you or anyone you know is not 

able to get to Mass and would like to receive the 

Eucharist at home or if you could provide a ride to Mass 

for a neighbor, please contact  LeiLanie D’Agostino at 

ldagostino@stmaryswinchester.org or 781/729-1965 

x303.   
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Christmas is a wonderful, beautiful celebration of the birth of Our Lord.    We 

beautify our altar and church for the Gloria of God.   Our thanks to all who make 

this occur.      

    Arts and Environment Committee  


